

BURNABY CENTRAL

secondary school

6011 Deer Lake Parkway, Burnaby, BC. V5G 0A9

604-296-6850 Fax: 604-296-6851

June, 2023.

Dear Parents / Guardians:

A few gentle reminders in preparation for our School Year End. Please see the important dates coming up, working towards a positive year-end.

Burnaby Central Secondary Year-End Procedures Checklist 2023



June 1	 Choir Performance – New Westminster Christian Reformed Church 7pm
June 2	Grassroots – 12pm -3pm
June 8	 Honouring Our Youth – 6pm @ Burnaby Central
June 13	 Band Concert at Michael J Fox Theatre (Burnaby South) – 7pm
	 Dance Spring Show – 7pm (Central Theatre)
June 14	 Dance Spring Show – 7pm (Central Theatre)
June 15	Library Books/ Resources Due for Students
	 Last Day of Cafeteria Service
June 16	 Coaches Appreciation Lunch
	 Teachers to start Collecting Textbooks
June 20	 Yearbook Distribution – Gr 8-12 during Period 4.
June 21	 Provincial Assessments (9am-12pm - library) for Gr 11 & 12 students who have
	not completed required assessments for graduation.
June 23	o Gr 8, Rotation 3 Ends
	Alternate Schedule – Locker Clean Up
	➤ Locker Clean-Up - Alternate Schedule
	Period X 7:20-8:30am
	Flex/Collab 8:35 - 9:25am
	Period 1 9:25- 10:25
	Nutrition Break 10:25 - 10:35am
	Period 2 10:40 - 11:40am
	LUNCH 11:40-12:25pm
	Period 3 12:30pm - 1:30pm
	Period 4 - 1:35 – 2:35pm
	Period 4 LOCKER CLEAN-UP - 2:35pm -3:00pm
	Teriou 4 Locker Clerk of Lisspin Stoopin
June 26	9:00am Celebration of Excellence Awards Gr 10-12
	 Grad Dinner and Dance, 7pm – Pan Pacific Hotel
	o 11:30pm Dry Grad
	 Alternate Schedule Week
June 27	Alternate Schedule Week
June 28	Alternate Schedule Week
June 29	o Last Day of School
	 Semester 2 Report Cards Posted Online
	 Alternate Schedule Week
June 30	Administrative Day
	Happy Summer!
	○abl . ca

We are grateful to all parents and guardians for their support and vigilance. As always, please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions. Thank you for a tremendous year! We value the support and partnership of our parent community – Thank you!

Sincerely,

Burnaby Central Administrative Team.